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                         FALL CARNIVAL— OCTOBER 19 

   Just a reminder the Fall Carnival (October 19, 1-5 p.m.)  is quickly approaching.  We still have 

   many ways and opportunities  for you to get involved.  We are still in need of cars or decorated 

  tables for the Trunk or Treat, cash donations, volunteers for registration and monitoring the 

activities for the children.  If you would like to help please call Janet Welch at 865-307-0333 or email her at 

welch.janet@comcast.net.  We can not do this without all your help.  Your support is greatly appreciated and 

the carnival is a great day for our church and  our community.   

                                            -  YOUR CARNIVAL COMMITTEE 

 

 THE FUN MAKERS (formerly The Triple L Club) TO MEET 

We will have our next meeting of the Fun Makers on Wednesday, October 9, 11:00 in the fellowship hall. The 

cost of each meeting is $10.00.  Everyone is invited.  For planning purposed please call the church and let us know 

you plan to be with us.   Beth Griffith will have the nursery open if you have little ones. The menu will be petros 

from Petros Chili and Chips.  Also available if this is not your thing, will be makings for a chef salad with fried 

chicken.  We will have some fun activities and Ethel Monday will talk with us about some of the early days at 

Beaver Creek!   

                              VOLLEYBALL LEAGUE 

    Thanks to everyone that signed up for our fall volleyball league, it looks to be another great 

    season!  The first game is Monday, October 14 and all are invited to come watch and cheer us 

    on.  Rosters and schedules are available outside the sanctuary and on the "BCCPC Volleyball 

    League" Facebook Group. 

                                                    
     

              ALPHA CIRCLE IS TAKING ORDERS FOR TAMALES 

The Alpha Circle is taking orders for tamales to be made on October 15.  They are $18/dozen; 

$9/half dozen.  Limit: 2 dozen per person. Order forms and the drop box are in the hall. 
 
 

                        ANOTHER LOOK AT UPCOMING EVENTS AT BEAVER CREEK 

WEEK OF OCTOBER 6:   No Wednesday evening meal or activities (fall break in Knox County Schools). 

October  9:           “Fun Makers”, 11:00 a.m. Various fun activities and Ethel Monday will give history of church. 

October 13:           Bible Study from Priscilla Shirer, BREATHE, making room for the sabbath, 6:00 p.m. 

October 13:      Thanksgiving basket collection begins and runs through November 17. 

October 14:      Volleyball league begins and runs through November 18. 

October 16:       Christian Education Committee meeting. 

October 19:           Fall Community Carnival, 1:00—5:00 p.m.   

October 20:          Staff Appreciation Sunday.  Sausage gravy biscuit breakfast will be served. 

October 27:      Operation Christmas Child boxes to be turned in for shipment to foreign countries. 

October 30:          Halloween costume party for the children. 

 

                       IT’S THANKSGIVING FOOD COLLECTION TIME 

    Each year we give out Thanksgiving baskets for the needy in our community.  In order to  

    make this possible we would like for you to help us out by bringing items listed below.  To 

   coordinate our needs we have listed certain items on specific dates to make it easier for  

   you and for us.  We start collecting next Sunday, October 13. 

            

            October 13: Canned soups: cream of chicken, cream of mushroom, celery, chicken noodle. 

 October 20: Canned vegetables:  carrots, green beans, green peas, corn, peas/carrots. 

 October 27: Pasta, boxed rice, mac & cheese, spaghetti sauce/noodles. 

 November 3: Cranberry sauce, cake mix, frosting. 

 November 10: Dressing mix, gravies, oatmeal and cereals. 

 November 17: Finish up for any of the above items.       
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                                  OUR STEWARDSHIP PICTURE – OCTOBER 6, 2019 
                                                
        9:00 A.M.                             SUNDAY SCHOOL                         11:00 A.M. 
                106                                                           138                                                        96     
                                                                                                            
           2019 BUDGET                     $540,288.00                       SPECIAL CONTRIBUTIONS                                                                                                                   
          Needed Weekly                    10,390.15                       Christmas Child (Shoeboxes)         136.00                                                  

          Given October 6, 2019                          11,386.82                       Rachel Shanton Fund                       25.00                                                  

          Given by October 6, 2019                   366,912.30                       Carnival Fund                                   70.00 

          Needed by October 6, 2019                415,606.00                       Pastor’s Discretionary                3,050.00                                  

          Under budget                                       48,693.70                       Music Wing                                     100.00  
                                                                                                              CPWM Bake Sale                             50.00    

                                                                                   Choir Robes                                    100.00 
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     VOLUNTEERS SERVING OCTOBER 13,2019   

USHERS:                      9:00 A.M.     Linda Flynn, Gwen Roddye, Mac Roddye, Kathy Thomas 

                                    11:00 A.M.     Charlie Shanton, David Shanton, Dickie Shanton, Rick Shanton  

NURSERY:                    9:00 A.M.     Amy Brandon                         11:00 A.M.   Lagena Coomer 

ACOLYTES:          9:00 A.M.      Isaac & Tyler Melton            11:00 A.M.    Lauren Cox 

TECHNOLOGIST:        9:00 A.M.      Chris Cagle                            11:00 A.M.    Mike Hill        

VIDEOGRAPHER:         9:00 A.M.      Jordan Cagle                         11:00 A.M.     Janet Halcomb                         

ELDER GREETERS:    9:00 A.M.      Darlene Rickard                    11:00 A.M.    

LECTIONARY:   Jeremiah 29: 1, 4-7; Psalm 66:1-12; 2 Timothy 2:8-15; Luke 17:11-19             

                                             

                                              BRIDAL SHOWER 

 You are invited to a bridal shower honoring Savannah Dabney on Sunday, October 13, at 2:00 in the afternoon.  

Savannah is registered at Macy’s, William-Sonoma, and the Glass Bazaar. 

 

                                            LOVE & SYMPATHY 

We extend our love and sympathy to Hilton and Pat Bolton and family upon the death of Hilton’s son, Preston.  

Services are pending. 

                                                                

RACHEL SHANTON TEACHING IN COLOMBIA 

After several mission trips to S. America, God has called me to teach English in Colombia.   I will leave in  

January to teach for six months in Cali, Colombia.  During this time I will take an unpaid leave of absence but 

will continue to pay for insurance and living expenses in Cali.  The Open Circle S. S. Class will sponsor a fund-

raising luncheon on November 3.  These life changing experiences would have been impossible without all of 

your prayers and generous donations.  I am thankful for each one of you.  If you feel that God has placed it on 

your heart to contribute, I would appreciate it so much.  Rachel Shanton 

 

                      CPWM BAKELESS BAKESALE SUCCESS!! 

   Due to the overwhelming generosity of the Beaver Creek church family, CPWM raised over  

  $1,400 in the Bakeless Bakesale fundraiser.  Thank you, thank you, thank you!!!!!! 

 

  Youth will not meet this Wednesday night. The College Age Retreat happens at Camp 

 Chilhowee this weekend! Please be in prayer for this group! 

Parents, check your email for more information on the Sr. High Retreat at Camp John Speer, Oct. 26-27.  

YOUTH SECTION 

October 7, 2019 


